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From: Alexandre Roberts 
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 8:30 PM
To: Barreras, Gabriel
Subject: public comment

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
confirm the content is safe. 
 
[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I write in opposiƟon to approving this project: 
 
Proposed Auto Repair Facility at 
10150-10200 Jefferson Blvd P2025-0174-CUP 
 
I believe we should be shiŌing away from auto infrastructure towards bike and public transit infrastructure. This would 
be a step in the wrong direcƟon. 
 
At a Ɵme when there is a severe housing crisis, this kind of large space should be used instead to build 100% truly 
affordable social housing. Perhaps the city or a non-profit could acquire the property and build that instead? Or some 
other socially valuable infrastructure? 
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Roberts 


